
Thursday 3rd August

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 3, 2023

Weeks 1 - 4 Smile Squad exams and treatments at school

Monday 7th of August Working Bee 3.30pm - 5pm

Wednesday 9th of August Foundation 100 days of school celebration

Saturday 12th of August Working Bee 10am - 12pm

Tuesday 22nd of August Book Week dress up parade 9am, open morning till 11am

Wednesday 30th of August Staff Professional Practice Day - no school for students

Thursday 31st of August Fathers’ and special persons day stall at school

Thursday 14th September Education Plan meetings 3.45pm - 7pm

Friday 15th September Education Plan meetings 9am - 2pm

2024 ENROLMENTS - Please contact the school to book in a school tour with our Principal and Assistant Principal

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

We have had a few very big weeks in Keon district sports, here is how we went;

On Friday 21st August, the 3/4 basketball team went to
Reservoir High School. Our team did great, we are very
proud of everyone.

Dottie, Layla K and Paris

Last Friday, the 3/4 basketball team went to Reservoir
High. The other schools were hard to beat. Our team did
great, we came 5th.We are very proud because we
improved from last year. Congratulations to all the
students that played.

Layla G, Sienna and Ebony



The Tball team did a really good job this year. We stayed
positive and tried our best. We worked together as a team
to get all the way to district. Some of us even made new
friends. We won a game, lost a game and even drew in
one game, we had lots of fun.

Jacob, Jett, Ava, Elli, Sienna, Sofia, Ana, Salma, Phoenix,
Allairha, Diesel

The basketball team competed at reservoir high last
friday. We played really well as a team but sadly didn't
make it on the podium. The girls came 6th and the boys
came 5th. Overall everyone had a great time and we can’t
wait until next year.

Jacob, Kobe, Poppy and Sade

WORKING BEE

We will be having our annual working bee this term. We would love as many helpers as we can to help tidy up
our Sensory Garden, it is in much need of some weeding and edging. We are also having lots of fresh sand
delivered for our sandpit (bring a wheelbarrow if you can).

Monday 7th August 3.30pm - 5pm

Saturday 12th August 10am - 12pm

Please bring along your gardening gloves and gear, no machinery.😀

All adults will need a Working With Children’s check, please see the office if we don’t have a copy of it.
https://www.vic.gov.au/working-with-children-check

https://www.vic.gov.au/working-with-children-check


2024 FOUNDATION INFORMATION SESSION AND ORIENTATION DATES.
Our dates for our parent/carer/guardian/caregiver information session next term and our 6 week orientation
session have been confirmed.

We will be running an onsite parent/guardian/caregiver information evening here at school at

- 6pm on Tuesday the 29th August for all of our 2024 Foundation families. During this evening session
we will discuss our orientation program in more detail and be able to answer any questions families
may have.

We are currently planning our 2024 Foundation Orientation Program, which will consist of:

- 6 sessions for your child to attend school
- During these session times there will be a number of parent/caregiver/guardian information sessions

as well as time to have a cuppa and a chat each week.

SAVE THE DATES!!!!!!

Dates:

Session 1 9:00 – 10:00am Thursday 19th October

Session 2 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 26th October

Session 3 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 2nd November

Session 4 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 9th November

Session 5 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 16th November

Session 6 9:00 – 10:30am Thursday 23rd November

The parent/caregiver/guardian and child sessions occur at the same time.



VALUES CELEBRATIONS AT RESERVOIR VIEWS
Below are our values celebration recipients for week 1. We have focused on our school value of Courage over
the last two weeks.

School Value winners from Term 3 Weeks 3 & 4:

Warm regards,

Hayriye Ali
Acting Principal.
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